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The United States commends the people of Mali for their participation in the
presidential election on July 29 and the runoff on August 12. The elections
were a demonstration of their commitment to democratic values and we
congratulate President Ibrahim Boubacar Keita on his reelection. We condemn
the violence and threats that prevented some Malians from voting.

The United States and Mali maintain a lasting friendship and share the goals
of peace and prosperity in Mali. We look forward to continuing to work
together to overcome the serious challenges Mali faces from terrorism, to
promote development, and to fully and rapidly implement the Algiers Accord
for Peace and Reconciliation in Mali.
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